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Freedom Senior

TO: All SBC Resjdents and Family Members
FROM: Gail Chas

DATE: November/12, 2020

RE: COVID-19 /Coronavirus Update #49

On November 10", we informed residents that there was a resident who tested positive for
COVID-19. Contact tracing was immediately conducted and all residents identified with
possible exposure, per CDC guidelines, were informed, tested and self-isolated until their test
results came back negative. For those of you concerned, all residents tested have received a
negative test result and are able to resume normal activity.

It is important that everyone continue to strictly adhere to the protocols that we have in place.
Continue to wear your masks when outside of your condo and in our common areas, continue to
report any sickness or temperatures above 99.6, continue to monitor out-of-state travel and out-
of-state visitors and continue to monitor in-state travel in those counties that have a positivity
rate higher than 10%.

As always, let’s work together to stay healthy.
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